
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
10th December 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

ARCHIBALD FIRST SCHOOL’S SANTA DASH  
FRIDAY 18TH DECEMBER 2020 

 
This Christmas, as a school, we have decided to keep active over the festive period with our Santa Dash. 
 
All the children and staff in Archibald will be joining in and the event shall be held throughout the school day.  Please 
send in your child wearing festive clothes such as Christmas jumpers, reindeer antlers or even dressed as Santa 
himself! 
 
For the children in Early Years, a special course will be set up within the school yard.  Nursery 2 will do their Santa Dash 
in the afternoon. The older children will be utilising our Daily Mile track within the school premises. The children within 
Years 1 to 4 will complete a different number of laps around their circuit and the events will take place approximately at 
the following times. 
 

• Nursery 1 and Reception: 9.15am 

• Year 2: 2 laps 10.00am 

• Year 3: 3 laps 11.00am 

• Nursery 2: 1.15pm 

• Year 1: 1 lap: 1.25pm 

• Year 4: 4 laps 1.50pm 
 
This circuit will be carefully marshalled by the school staff, who will be dressed up themselves and spreading the festive 
cheer!  
 
The children will need to have suitable footwear such as trainers in order to take part.  There will be a festive treat for 
everyone who completes their Santa Dash and awards for two children within each class who demonstrate the School 
Games core values attached below. 

 
 
Thank you for you continued support. 
 
The Archibald Team   


